Form II 17th November 2023

Dear Parents,

Form II have had another fantastic week. They have settled really nicely back into the school routine and I have been very impressed with the work they have produced this week. All of them behaved brilliantly on the trip to Jorvik and were engaged throughout which is fantastic to see. Hopefully they took a lot out of and learned some new things as I certainly know I did.

In English this week, we have continued work on non-chronological reports. I have been really impressed so far with their use of description and their ability to adapt to a new form of writing. Children have now planned their non-chronological reports and have begun to write them up.

In our Maths lessons, the children have continued on column addition and subtraction working on exchanges up to a 4 digit number The children's maths work has shown really steady improvement the children have taken really well to the use of White-Rose Maths and they have also been showing great improvement in both their mental math and times-tables tests. We have also had England Rocks this week where are class have been performing brilliantly and are inside the top 50 classes in the country out of over 28,000 competing which is a fantastic achievement.

The homework schedule will be as follows:

Monday - will be Times-Tables, Tuesday – will be Mental Maths, Wednesday - will be English, Thursday – will be French and Friday – will be spellings.

I will give children the new spellings on Monday so this can be completed any time through the week. I am continuing to be doing a big push on reading so it would be fantastic if you could listen to your children read for 10 to 15 minutes each week and also ask them questions about what they are reading. As always if you have anything you would like to chat about please email me at m.mullis@froebelian.co.uk.

We hope you have a brilliant weekend,

Mr Mullis and Mrs Jackson

Calendar Dates -

November	
Mon 20	FPTA Wreath Making
Thurs 23	FII Come Dine with Me